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Alexander Gunyon

From: Miranda Dunn 
Sent: 30 May 2024 20:04
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Canterbury Council,   
 
Please do not build on any of these woods. I grew up playing in these woods. Catching newts and releasing newts. 
Climbing trees, and wading barefoot in the orangey mud puddles.  
 
This is a magical place full of wildlife. The bats and foxes, badgers and rabbits and the lizards and birds are sll so 
precious.   Please don't build on these sacred woods.  
 
Yours Sincerely,   
Miranda Jane Dunn 
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